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Information Items 

• CFA website about COVID-19: 
https://www.calfac.org/pod/covid-19-and-cfa 

• The CSU Chancellor’s Office has announced a new temporary paid administrative leave 
benefit that officially starts Monday, March 23, lasting for the remainder of the calendar 
year. (see CSU memo at the link: https://www.calfac.org/sites/main/files/file-
attachments/hr2020-03.pdf?1585004259.) 
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